
In recognition of the vital role 

which Grandparents play in the 

lives of their grandchildren, the 

Primary 2 classes would like to 

invite a grandparent to join 

with them for an hour of fun 

activities. 

Calling P2 

Grandparents! 

————————————————————————————— 

If you would like to come and see your grandchild in their school 

environment, please reply with this slip to Miss Crawford or Mrs 

Archibald by Wednesday 30th May. 

NAME: _______________________________________________ 

NAME OF CHILD AND CLASS ______________________________ 

 

Come along on Friday, 1st June at 9am 

(9.15am start) until 10.15 am. 

Tea/Coffee and scones will be provided! 

We’d love to see you there! 


